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19th April 2020

Dear Parent / Carer,
We know that many families are facing increased hardship through this difficult time. 
If your financial circumstances have changed recently, your child(ren) may be eligible for Free School Meals. Please visit www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims and complete the online application form. A decision will be made and school will be advised automatically so we can make arrangements as needed. During this time, when school is closed for the Coronavirus lockdown period, we are providing food hampers for families. Food hampers will be given out on a Monday afternoon and will last for a whole week.
Throughout the school closure, you will be able to contact school using the usual school phone number (01782 23441) if you need help and support in any way. You may need to leave a message and we will call you back as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support during this difficult time. 

Yours faithfully, 
Loraine Bloore

School Business Manager

Executive Head Teacher:  Mrs M Johnstone 


Head of School: Mr L Nicholls


(01782)  234411


Fax: (01782) 234411


Email: office@stmarkssch.org


Website: www.saintmarksprimary.org.uk





St Mark’s C.E. Primary School


Loving to learn, Learning to Love.





Wood Terrace, Shelton, Stoke-On-Trent. ST1 4LR
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